GREAT LAKES
ARCHITECTURAL
HARDWARE INC.

February 5, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter as a reference for Tom Clohecy of TJC Construction
Management.

We have had the pleasure of working with TJC Construction Management
on many projects through the years as a supplier and sub-contractor.

We have always found them to be professional, efficient and fair-minded.
We recommend them unreservedly as a most dependable General Contractor.

Should you have any questions do not hesitate to contact us, we remain,

Yours truly
GREAT LAKES ARCHITECTURAL HARDWARE INC.
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Steve A. Téglas A.H.C.
Sales Manager
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